
Dare To Be Remarkable

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thanks to all students and staff for the continued hard work in
preparing for Year 6 SATS and Year 11 GCSEs. 

KINGS ACADEMY BINFIELD & OAKWOOD

NEWSLETTER

WEEK ENDING 26TH APRIL 2024

MESSAGE FROM MRS MOORE

CONTACT INFO:
King's Academy Binfield                            
St. George's Park ​​​​, Binfield,
Bracknell, Berkshire
RG42 4FS
Telephone: 01344 306983
Email:
admin.bi@kingsacademies.uk 

King's Academy Oakwood
Address: 
Chiltern View, Binfield,
Berkshire, RG42 4FY
Telephone: 01344 586399
Email:
admin.oakwood@kingsacade
mies.uk

Link to dates for the diary

All GCSE exams have to be invigilated by independent invigilators.
We are still short of a few invigilators on the days that we have
exams in core subjects e.g. English and maths. If you are not a
parent/carer of a student in Year 11 and could give some time to
help with this, please apply for an invigilator role detailed on Page 2. 

Since parents and carers of Year 11 students are not allowed to
invigilate under JCQ regulations, parents/carers of students in
other year groups would be providing significant help and support
and are 'paying forward' for the time when your children are in Year
11 and need this service.

The first exams begin next week with Year 11
undertaking French and Spanish GCSE oral
exams. Year 6 SATS week is now just a couple
of weeks away. We wish all our students
good luck, their determination and
enthusiasm will pay off and I am sure they
can all show how remarkable they are.

All year groups continue to
have their summative
exam windows as
scheduled this term. To
help students prepare,
please encourage them to 

take a look at the Year 11 revision website which will give them an
idea of what it will be like when they are in Year 11. 

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/y11revision/home
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RS MOORE

EXAM INVIGILATORS NEEDED

Exam Invigilators wanted to help with Summer GCSE exams and
Year 10 PPEs (mock exams).

You would need to be available from now to mid July, hours of
work can be between 8.30am and 3.30pm. Full training given.
£12.84 per hour (inc. of fringe and holiday pay)

If you are available to help, please contact Amber Walker at
amber.walker@kingsacademies.uk for an application form or see
our website www.kgabinfield.uk under vacancies for details.

Primary phase students in KAB and KAO were involved in the
'Rockstar Day' today. There were some amazing rock star
costumes and the singing was fantastic. One of the highlights of
the day was the TT Rockstars battles between houses, classes,
KAB and KAO and even students and teachers. Winners will be
revealed next week!

Finally, we have good news on the weather front for the week
ahead, I hope you enjoy a sunny weekend.

Kind regards,
Mrs Moore

The first meeting of the King's Academy Binfield and Oakwood
Parents'/Carers' took place last week. Representatives from KAB
Primary and Secondary phases and from KAO participated. The
team has begun to establish terms of reference and identified the
first two main areas for discussion as the development of home
school communication and parking. The next meeting date was
agreed and further information will be available shortly so watch
this space!

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/
mailto:amber.walker@kingsacademies.uk
http://www.kgabinfield.uk/
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NURSERY & RECEPTION UPDATES

Our first week back to school was extremely
exciting as we dived right into the wonderful
traditional tale of the Little Red Hen. The children
enjoyed making bread like the Little Red Hen and
discovering how wheat is grown. They had a
marvellous time learning amazing facts about
the life cycle of a chicken with Lizzie from the Hen
Trust Foundation. Lizzie had brought two of her
favourite hens and the children delighted in
stroking their wonderfully soft and fluffy feathers. 

This week we have started our journey into the
past, adventuring into the fascinating world of
dinosaurs. Discovering a dinosaur in our
playground triggered endless conversations
among our budding palaeontologists. How did
dinosaurs become extinct? Were all dinosaurs
carnivores? What did they really look like? 

After reading Harry and the Bucketful of
Dinosaurs, the children looked closely at its
inspiring illustrations to create their favourite
dinosaurs with junk modelling.

In Ruby Class we have been learning all about
the life cycle of a butterfly. We thoroughly
enjoyed reading 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'
and talking about the different stages of the life
cycle that feature in the book. 

We are very excited to have our own caterpillars
in the classroom and have been busy observing
them grow over the last week. We can't wait to
watch them turn into great big caterpillars
before forming their chrysalis and pushing their
way out as beautiful butterflies! 

RUBY CLASS WILLOW CLASS 

LAST WEEK'S WORDS OF THE WEEK:
SELFISH, COLLABORATING,

INGREDIENTS, DEVOUR

THIS WEEK'S WORDS OF THE WEEK: 
HERBIVORE, CARNIVORE, EXTINCT,

PALAEONTOLOGIST
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NURSERY & RECEPTION UPDATES

EMERALD CLASS
It has been such a wonderful start to the
Summer Term! Last week, we had a fantastic
visit from The British Hen Welfare Trust. Charity
worker Lizzie arrived to Jade Class with a wagon
covered with a mysterious cloak. Once revealed,
we discovered that the wagon contained Windy
and Breeze (two rescue hens)! Lizzie
demonstrated the differences between free-
range and caged hens, and we learned a
variety of brilliant hen facts! We even had the
chance to stroke the hens too! 

Alongside this, Jade Class have been busy
bakers by creating such delicious bread. We
weighed out, mixed and stirred the ingredients
to form a dough. Our favourite part had to be
kneading the dough before cooking the bread
and devouring it at the end of the week! 

This week, we started our new topic ‘Rawrsome
Dinosaurs’. Our superstars have been infatuated
by the differences between herbivores and
carnivores and have loved the challenge of
creating a brand-new dinosaur during ‘Drawing
Club’! In Maths, we have now started focusing
on numbers greater than ten. We have play lots
of fun games to help us understand how many
‘full tens’ and ‘extra ones’ different numbers are
composed of. Towards the end of the week, we
have got our exciting Maths ‘Rockstar Day’! We
cannot wait to have a fun-filled Maths day
alongside seeing all of your amazing costumes!

JADE CLASS
Last week, we were all very excited to be reunited
after the Easter holidays and we enjoyed learning
the story of the Little Red Hen. Emerald Class is
amazing at retelling the story using actions! Just
like the Little Red Hen, we made our own bread.
Unlike the animals in the story, the children all
helped each other beautifully! They did a
fabulous job at weighing out the ingredients and
thoroughly enjoyed devouring their delectable
bread at snack time. The children used a story
map to write their own versions of the Little Red
Hen story, did some super maths using egg
boxes and made some fantastic chickens in the
craft area!

To bring the Little Red Hen story to life, we were
lucky to have a visit from Lizzie from the British
Hen Welfare Trust. She brought along her
wonderfully behaved hens Windy and Breeze and
taught us lots about chickens and their amazing
eggs! Thank you to Lizzie, Windy and Breeze.

This week, we are being Palaeontologists as we
begin our exciting dinosaur topic! We were
shocked to discover on the school CCTV that a
dinosaur had been stomping around our garden
area and it sparked so many interesting
conversations! We've enjoyed sharing our
knowledge of dinosaurs and making up some
new dinosaurs too! On Tuesday, we learnt about
England's patron saint, Saint George and  
enjoyed making shields and swords after
learning about how George slayed the dragon!
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YEAR 1-6 LEARNING JOURNEYS

Binfield Oakwood

Year 1

Blog updates include:
Science: Spring hunt
Geography: Kenya and the UK
Other: Milestones visit
Art: Bridget Riley
English: The Gingerbread Man
Maths: Counting in 2s, 5s. Equal
groups

Opal Class Learning Journey 

Blog updates include:
Science: Spring hunt
Geography: Kenya and the UK
Other: Milestones visit

Moonstone Class Learning Journey

Blog updates include: 
Maths: Counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. 
Other activities: Our Milestones Visit
Science: Materials

Ash Learning Journey 

Year 2

Blog updates include:
DT: Catapults
Other: Easter
Music: Musical Me
Science: Living Things
Maths: Fractions
English: Summer Term

Topaz Class Learning Journey

Blog updates include:
Science: Living things and their habitats
Art 
Maths
PSHE

Birch Class Learning Journey 

Year 3

Blog updates include:
Art: Collage
Geography: Using compasses

Quartz Class Learning Journey

Blog updates include: 
RE: Christianity
English: mystery stories
Computing: Desktop publishing
Art: Collage
PE: Tennis 
Computing: Comparing software

Chestnut Class - Learning Journey

https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kab5/homepage
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kab4/homepage
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kao6/homepage
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kab3/homepage
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kao5/birch-class-year-2
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kab2/quartz-class-year-3
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kao4/homepage
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YEAR 1-6 LEARNING JOURNEYS

Binfield Oakwood

Year 4

Blog updates include:
English: Greek myths 
Maths: Decimals 
DT: Musical instruments

Amethyst Class Learning Journey

Blog updates include:
English: Greek Myths
Science: Electricity

Pine Class Learning Journey

Year 5

Blog updates include:
PE: Swimming 
Maths: Shape 

Sycamore Learning Journey 

Year 6

Blog updates include:
DT: Levers and pulleys
Other activities: Yoga

Oak Learning Journey 
 

Sport KAB KAO Primary PE

https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kab1/homepage
https://sites.google.com/d/1d20_wKpo8jv3BVcorPygM6dBJbzEfNZ6/p/1EVNqkcZfqUEJiDYVp3NX6KsX3D_pHKR6/edit
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kao2/homepage
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kao1/homepage
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/kabkaopripe?usp=sharing
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KABKAO UPDATES

AUSTIN SAVES THE DAY!

Well done to Austin in Year 1 KAO who won Player
of the Day at Binfield Soccer School on Sunday -
on his first week! 

After being nervous at the beginning Austin got
stuck straight in and did three great saves.

Congratulations to Eli in Year 4 KAO who was
jumping for joy when he was awarded the
Student of the Month in Kickboxing. 

Well done for persevering and this great
achievement.

KICKBOXING WIN FOR ELI

WILL’S KARTING SUCCESS

William, who is in Year 9, is currently in third
position after two races in the National Junior
Global Karting League. He also recently beat
Cameron Das (American F3 driver and
YouTuber) at Daytona Milton Keynes. 

William is getting ready for his first 24-hour
team event and is busy testing and preparing
at new tracks in some different karts which drive
up to 70mph. He has also been accepted into
TRX Motorsport to do more endurance racing
too. Go, William!

ISABELLE WINS SPORTS AWARD

Congratulations to Izzy in Year 9 who won Silver
at the Pride of Bracknell Awards for the Sport
and Achievement Young Person's Award. 

Isabelle is an accomplished athletics athlete.
She recently won the National Indoor
Championships in the 60-metre hurdles and
made the 75-meter final representing Berkshire
in hurdles and combined events at her first
English School Championships.

She achieved the fastest time in her heat,  came
third in the England Outdoor Championships
final - earning her first national medal.

https://prideofbracknell.com/news/the-pride-of-bracknell-forest-awards-2024-winners/
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KABKAO UPDATES

DISABLED PARKING SPACES

Please can we remind everyone that the
disabled parking spaces are to only be used for
cars displaying blue badges.

Some parents/carers have been unable to park
in these bays due to other cars that do not have
a blue badge.

In Year 11 English, students have been recapping
tools for success when it comes to revision with
a session from the University of Reading.

Students were encouraged to think about
methods of revision that will be most useful to
them, and will encourage active thinking. There
was a particular focus on revising key
quotations with students preparing for their first
English exam on the 13th May. It was a great
session with lots to take away for everyone. 

YEAR 11 ENGLISH REVISION SKILLS 

LENA’S GOALKEEPING VICTORY 

NEW ADDITIONAL NEEDS INFO HUB

Lena, in Year 4, won player of the match at the
weekend. Her team is brand new and this is the
first season they played as a team. 

Lena also stepped up recently as goalkeeper
and is doing brilliantly. This week she got a
clean sheet in the semi final and made some
great saves. The team is now through to the cup
final in May. Well done, Lena and team!

The new Additional Needs Info Hub (SEND local
offer) and Family Services Directory website will
be launching on Monday 29th April.
 
The upgraded website provides free, impartial
information and advice about special
educational needs and disabilities (SEND) and
other family matters including:

Support services
Education and health care plans (EHCP)
Childcare
Leisure activities

 
Designed with parents, carers and young people
with additional needs, the new upgraded local
directory website is more engaging, accessible
and easier to use and understand.

More details on Page 21

https://bracknellforest.fsd.org.uk/kb5/bracknell/directory/home.page
https://bracknellforest.fsd.org.uk/kb5/bracknell/directory/home.page
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KAB6 UPDATE

This week our Aspire students attended a professional networking event to practice their
skills and learn from a range of visitors. From CEO’s to University ambassadors our students
were able to engage in conversations about their futures and ask questions to people who
have been there and have a range of advice to offer! 

Ms Jackson organised and hosted the event, we are so grateful to her for facilitating this
fantastic opportunity. A BIG thank you to all our guests that gave up their time to support
our KAB6 students. 

Congratulations Year 12 you have graduated from the Aspire Programme! Next stop… your
future!  

#beremarkable #kab6 #aspire #futures

Mrs West | Assistant Principal 
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KAB6 UPDATE

Last week we launched UCAS here at KAB6! If students want to go to university in the UK they
have to apply through UCAS. The week started by going on the road to the UCAS Exhibition
at the Farnborough Exhibition Centre. There were lots of Year 12 students from the local area
and the South East. Students had the opportunity to visit and meet ambassadors from over
100 UK institutions. They also had the opportunity to attend Q&A sessions on personal
statements, finance, accommodation and more! The students came away with lots of
information and ideas to consider. 

These events simply can’t take place without hours of planning and organisation! It was a
seamless trip! A big thank you to Ms Jackson and Mrs Newhouse for all their hard work and
to the staff that supported us on the days leading up to and the day itself! #teameffort

We followed this event with an Information Evening for parents to launch the UCAS journey
and support families as they navigate the process. The engagement of our parent
community is so impressive and it is such a privilege to lead our students and families
through this next stage in their futures, where I have no doubt they will #beremarkable

Mrs West | Assistant Principal 



DATES FOR THE DIARY

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Saturday 27th April DoFE day walk

Tuesday 30th April Moonstone assembly - 2.45pm

Wednesday 1st May Year 12 Hampton Court History trip

Wednesday 1st May Opal assembly - 2.45pm

Wednesday 1st May Ash assembly - 2.45pm

Wednesday 1st May Primary PTA meeting - 6pm - 7pm

Thursday 2nd May Year 10 parents evening

Friday 3rd May Year 5 swimming

Friday 3rd May KAO Year 5 to enrichment

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday

Tuesday 7th May Year 7 assessment window

Wednesday 8th May Emerald class assembly

Friday 10th May Year 5 swimming

Friday 10th May KAO Year 6 parents to enrichment

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATS week

Wednesday 15th May Jade Class assembly - 2.45pm

Friday 17th May Year 5 swimming

Friday 17th May Year 6 trip to Legoland

Saturday 18th May DoFE Practice Expedition - 4pm - 6pm



Attachments and 
promotional posters to follow



If you would like a stall at our Summer Fair please follow this link to our PTA events page:
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/kingsacademy/index.cfm?event=Shop

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/kingsacademy/index.cfm?event=Shop


This event is for children (from 4 -18 years) to showcase home built Lego models at Legoland. There
will also be competitions throughout the day and tickets enable access to the park attractions
after the exhibition. 

Tickets are priced at £15pp and the tickets include use of the attraction rides for free if you are
exhibiting. Tickets will not be sold to people who just want attraction tickets.

There are only 150 tickets available, which will be sold on a first come first served basis for academy
students. Please message the PTA email address for unique codes to book tickets.
Pta@kingsacademies.uk

mailto:Pta@kingsacademies.uk


Calling all budding young footballers, Futsal Thursdays are back at Ranelagh school for a
new 6- week program. 

First session is free taster session!  

We are welcoming any young boys and girls up to the age of 10 to join us in our program and
learn the art of Futsal. 

A great indoor facility awaits for you to develop into a skilful young player.





My name is Sarah Gurney, I am a West End choreographer/performer and I’m running a local
musical theatre school here in Bracknell and would like to give local children a chance to build
on confidence and performance skills. I also run holiday performance workshops.. Children get to
perform a show in a theatre and it’s great fun as you can see my next one is Frozen - see below.










